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Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Request to Voluntarily Surrender Certificate of Authority No. 8825, RCLEC, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Pursuant to Fla. Stat. Ann. Section 364.335(3), RCLEC, Inc. (“RCLEC”) hereby submits 
a request to cancel its Certifícate of Authority No. 8825 (“Certificate”) to provide 
telecommunications services in the State of Florida, issued by Order No. PSC-12-0234-PAA-TX 
on May 14, 2012, in Docket No. 120064-TX. 

RCLEC does not provide services and does not have any customers in Florida pursuant to 
the above-referenced Certificate and no longer requires its Certificate. Because RCLEC does not 
serve any customers pursuant to this authority, no customer notice is required. RCLEC will 
continue to serve existing customers as an interconnected VoIP provider. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ H. Henry Shi 
H. Henry Shi 
HWG LLP 
1919 M Street NW 
8th Floor 
Washington, DC 20036 
hshi@hwglaw.com 

Counsel to RCLEC, Inc. 
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